
Faringdon War Memorial Trust  

The war memorial (Old Town Hall) has been shut for most of the last year but 

exciting things are about to happen! 

Within the next few weeks work will start on a major refurbishment! 

This includes a new lift and many other interior improvements. However the outside 

is not to be forgotten! Scaffolding will go up in June and the entire building will be 

given a facelift (complete repaint) which will brighten up the Town Centre. 
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